Mrs. Roy Lindquist, 1007 A Central Avenue, Kansas City 2, Kansas.

Dear Mrs. Lindquist:

I want to thank you very much for the check of \$10.00 which was enclosed in your letter of December 6th.

I am sorry that I did not see you after the game. When you people come down feel perfectly free to come down on the court and visit after the game is over. We are always delighted to see you.

We will have some tickets for you people for the Rockhurst game and we will count on a visit with you at that time.

Again thanking you for your check, and assuring you we are proud indeed of Bill, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH